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Postponement of Computer Based Test (CBT) examinations for posts 

of Sub Inspectors and Constables in Technical and Support Services 

cadre of Punjab Police 

 

In continuation of the email dated 19.10.2021 regarding conduct of CBT 

examinations for Sub Inspectors and Constables in Technical & support Services 

cadre of Punjab Police, which was tentatively scheduled to be held between 

26.10.2021 and 03.11.2021, it is hereby informed that the aforesaid CBT 

examinations are postponed till further orders. 

Fresh dates and examination schedule for the same shall be communicated in 

due course of time. 


